
 
 

 
Parking Around Castle Street 

 
 
We are lucky to have multiple car parks within 3 minutes walk of 8 Castle Street.  Not all of them accept 
the Hotel Voucher for 24 hour parking (which can be purchased from us for £12, cost price).  Please see 
the map for their location: 
 
(note this information is correct as of Feb 2024.  For up to date car park details visit 
https://www.canterbury.gov.uk/parking-and-roads/find-somewhere-park) 
 

• Castle Row car park:  Accepts Hotel Vouchers.  £2.50 per hour between 07.30am to 9pm.  
Overnight charge £2 from 9pm to 07.30am.  No height restrictions.  £20 for 24hr parking. 

 

• Castle Street Multi-Storey car park:  Accepts Hotel Vouchers.  £1.80 per hour between 07.30am 
to 9pm.  Overnight charge £2 from 9pm to 07.30am.  £10 for 24hr parking.  Height restriction is 
1.95m.  This is the cheapest car park in Canterbury. 

 

• Watling Street car park: Hotel Vouchers NOT accepted.  £3.50 per hour between 07.30am to 
9pm.  Overnight charge £2 from 9pm to 07.30am.  £25 for 24hr parking.  Electric charging 
available. 

 

• Whitefriars Multi-storey car park:  Hotel Vouchers NOT accepted.  Maximum stay 5 hours.  
Sunday to Friday: £2.50 per hour between 7.30am and 9pm.  Saturday: minimum of 2 hours 
parking.  Electric charging available. 

 

 
 
 
How ‘Hotel Parking Vouchers’ work 
 
 
We apply for a Hotel Parking Voucher by registering your car registration number with Canterbury 
Council through our account.  We state the date of your arrival and time of arrival as being 4pm (unless 
you tell us differently). 
 
When you pull up to the barrier of a car park that accepts Hotel Parking Vouchers, it will recognise your 
licence plate and start the 24 hour pre-paid parking session.  You can come and go from the car park 
during the 24 hour per period. 
 
When exiting, your simply drive up to the barriers.  They will recognise your licence plate and open 
automatically (if you leave within the 24 hour period) or ask you to pay some money if you have stayed 
beyond the 24 hour period. 
 
The only time this is different is at the Castle Street Multi-Storey car park as this car park is locked shut 
overnight – if you are arriving or leaving when the car park is closed pull up to the barrier and manually 
enter your registration number into the keypad. 


